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Indianapolis, IN – Today, the American Mold Builders Association (AMBA) announced 
the official launch of its Emerging Leaders Network, a group that will bring together 
innovative, creative and dedicated young professionals from across all AMBA member 
companies. These up-and-coming industry leaders come from all over the country and 
all areas of business.  
 
“Launching a network available to young professionals in mold building is an exciting 
opportunity for the AMBA. For the first time, we’ll be able to bring together a dynamic 
group of future industry leaders, meeting our members’ needs and offering them 
unique experiences, including strategic networking with industry peers of similar ages, 
leadership development opportunities and access to industry mentors,” said Rachael 
Pfenninger, AMBA project manager.  
 
Members will meet for the first time at a pre-conference event during the AMBA 
Conference 2019 (May 8-10), a no-nonsense, two-day exchange that will provide 
insights on industry trends, operational improvements, leadership strategies and 
benchmarks that help all attendees learn, improve and grow. 
 
Membership will be open to any young professional under the age of 40 from a current 
AMBA member company that is interested in AMBA’s mission of uniting individuals and 
companies, understanding and sharing best practices and networking and building 
relationships.  
 
For more information and to complete an application for the Emerging Leaders 
Network, visit https://amba.org/resources/amba-young-professionals-network/. 
 
About the AMBA 
 
The American Mold Builders Association (AMBA) is the only organization dedicated to 
elevating the competitive advantage of U.S. mold builders. AMBA provides workforce 



development initiatives, networking, benchmarking opportunities and industry 
promotion. AMBA members receive a variety of additional benefits, including access to 
cost-reduction programs, visibility to mold buyers and problem-solving resources that 
give members a competitive advantage. To learn more about AMBA membership and 
ongoing initiatives, visit AMBA.org.   
 
For media inquiries, contact Rachael Pfenninger at rpfenninger@amba.org.  
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